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The life changes imposed on each 
generation by conflict and global 
socio-economic collapse, as well 
as personal tragedy, produces a 
constant stream of people left 
untethered in the world, travelling 
to find a new home, a new purpose 
and to rebuild their place in 
the world. Many of the ancient 
byways along which Quinn has 
travelled remain as they were 
in the last century, and yet with 
the immutability of change and 
the unremitting nature of time 
passing, lives and memories 
change and fade.
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Quinn is a work created with 
large-format photographs, moving 
image pieces, ephemera and 
narrative, which can be accessed 
in multiple ways; online, through 
exhibitions, and in this book. 




